
                             

 

 

 

 

 

19th July 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

                         I am delighted to inform you that the full Section 5 Ofsted report from our two-day inspection at 
the beginning of June is now available. We are delighted to confirm that the school’s overall grade was GOOD. 
We are also very proud of the outstanding judgements in the areas of Behaviour and Attitudes and Early 
Years Provision. 

 

‘Pupils’ behaviour is exemplary.’ Ofsted 2022 
 

‘The high expectations that pupils have for themselves and each other underpin the calm, purposeful and respectful 
environment across the school.’ Ofsted 2022 

 

‘In the Reception Year, children quickly develop their independence, resilience and cooperation.’  
Ofsted 2022 

 

 ‘Many parents commented on how special this school is and spoke highly of all that this school offers their children.’ 
Ofsted 2022 

 

The process was very thorough and rigorous. I am delighted that the hard work undertaken by the pupils, staff, 
governors and parents at Corpus Christi Catholic Primary School has been recognised, including the comments 
regarding our work on aspirations for our young people, high standards, behaviour and the impact of the quality 
of education.  
 

‘Pupils are looked after by caring adults who know them well. From the moment they start in the Reception Year, through 
to Year 6, pupils benefit from the strong curriculum that leaders have developed.’ Ofsted 2022 

 

‘Teaching staff are both knowledgeable and enthusiastic. They explain new concepts clearly and check carefully that 
pupils understand what is being taught.’ Ofsted 2022 

 

‘Governors know the school, the staff and pupils well.’ Ofsted 2022 
 

The report itself is very detailed and highlights many positive elements of the provision at Corpus Christi Catholic 
Primary School and in particular your wonderful children.  
  

I do hope that you can take the time to read the inspection report in full as it reflects our school motto ‘Excellence 
and enjoyment with Christ at our centre’.   
  

We realise how fortunate we are to have such wonderful pupils who are great ambassadors for the future. 
 

‘Over time, pupils develop an increasingly sophisticated understanding of what it means to be a good citizen.’ 
‘Pupils have unswerving respect for others, including those who may be different to them.‘ Ofsted 2022 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 
God Bless 

Mrs Walsh and the team at Corpus Christi Catholic Primary 
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